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From: "Robert Roscoe" <RRoscoe@sswd.org>
To: <2020comments@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 5/22/2009 4:48 PM
Subject: 20 x 2020 comments from SSWD
Attachments: 20 X 2020 Interagency Team Memo 5-22-09.pdf

Attached are SSWD's comments on the draft 20 x 2020 water conservation
plan in .pdf format.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions or require any additional information.

 

Robert S. Roscoe, P.E.

General Manager

Sacramento Suburban Water District

3701 Marconi Avenue, Suite 100

Sacramento CA  95821

(916) 679-3994 
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